

# KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB

# **NEWS FLASHES**

# EG COVID-19 Update



#### Framework for Play Safe Golf - 17 May 2021

England Golf has been working closely with partners from across the sport, including The R&A, fellow home nations, PGA and other industry associations, to draw together a framework under which golf may be safely enjoyed.

There are many different types of golf clubs and golf facilities each requiring safe procedures to be finalised and implemented locally.

However, the fundamentals are the same throughout the sport, which has a good record of compliance with ...... for more information click on read more button below.

#### Course Maintenance



The Club Management would like to appeal to members for assistance with divoting, pitch mark repairs and any general tidying up of the course, where required.

The first session is scheduled for Tuesday 25 May 2021 at 14:00 and will be for around 2 hours.

The intention is to meet each Tuesday at 14:00 for 2 hours leading up to the Captains Pro-Am on Friday 25 June 2021.

Interested members to meet at the clubhouse entrance, please bring a bucket.

For more information on the Pro-Am click on the read more button below.

Thank you for your support.

### **Borehole Update**



The results of the laboratory tests of the water from the borehole looks good, other than the water being soft (23mg/L) and a low PH of 5.1.

These are both levels that can be addressed with filtration.

However, after discussions with our consultants, Irritech Ltd, the plan is to proceed with the installation of the permanent submersible pump, pipe work and electrics to our water tank.

Water will be pumped for a month or so and then further samples will be taken to see if the results are more positive.

## Funeral Sandra Colmer



The family of Sandra Colmer have advised that only family and close friends have been invited to attend the cremation service on Friday 21 May 2021, due to being restricted by the Crematorium to 30 people.

However, the wake will be held in the clubhouse from 11:00.

Please advise the club office, for catering purposes if you would like to attend.

Click on the read more button below for in memoriam donations for Macmillan Unit Hospice at Christchurch and to leave a message in the book of remembrance.

#### Club Official Brochure



As a valued member of Knighton Heath Golf Club, you are invited to promote your business / services in the KHGC Official Brochure, which will be available in both full colour printed format and digital format for a two year period.

We are currently contacting only key suppliers and sponsors who we feel will benefit from the coverage offered both in the printed glossy brochure and in the online digital version which will be widely distributed on social media platforms.

The digital version of the brochure will also be available to view on the golf club's website.

The rates are shown below and you should contact either myself, Colin Tobin colin@cmtmultimedia.com, 0113 808 9563 or our publisher, info@cmtmultimedia.com, for further details and some visuals.

This promises to be a mutually advantageous project and I hope you will be able to take advantage of the opportunity.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Brochure rates cover the full two year period and are vat free. All artwork can be produced free of charge if required.

Full Colour.
Outside Back Cover £575.00
Size: 210mm x 210mm full bleed

Inside Front Cover £575.00 Size: 210mm x 210mm full bleed

Inside Back Cover £575.00 Size: 210mm x 210mm full bleed

Full Page £480.00 Size: 210mm x 210mm full bleed

Half Page Portrait £290.00 Size: 95mm W x 200mm D

Half Page Landscape £290.00 Size: 200mm W x 95mm D